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Kingsley Players are Off to See the Wizard 
 
 

Kingsley Players invite you to fly ‘Over the Rainbow’ for their January 

production, The Wizard of Oz. A large cast of more than 40 adults and 

children will be singing foot-tapping favourites, such as Ding Dong the Witch 

is Dead and If I Only had a Brain, in an entertaining production of the well-

loved musical show, on stage at the Kingsley Community Centre.  

Directed by Lynn Pegler, the show runs for four nights, 25-28 January, 

starting at 7.30pm, with one matinee on Saturday 28 January, at 2.30pm. 

Tickets cost £7/£6 and £4 concession and can be booked in advance at 

Holland Pharmacy in Kingsley, online at www.kingsleyplayers.co.uk or by 

ringing the box office on 07925 516760. 

Photo Caption: Off to the see the Wizard are Malcolm Barker (Tinman), 

Laura Pegler (Dorothy - Helsby High School 6th former), Neil Silcock 

(Scarecrow) and Phil Murray (Lion). 

 
For more information, contact Lynn Pegler 
01928 789042 or 07783 686246. Email: lynn.pegler@btinternet.com 
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